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POST ELECTION AUDIT NOTICE 

PRESIDENTIAL PREFERENCE PRIMARY ELECTION 

March 19, 2024 

 Notice is hereby given pursuant to 25-3009, that a post-election audit will 

be held on Thursday, March 21st at 9:00 a.m. in the County Clerk’s Office at the 

Leavenworth County Courthouse, 300 Walnut, Suite 106, Leavenworth, KS. 

 This post-election audit is open to the public.  All interested persons are 

invited to attend. 

        Janet Klasinski 

        Janet Klasinski 
        County Clerk 
        County Election Officer 
 
 
 
 
 
 


